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ONLINE FORUM 
     

Wednesday 25th March 2020 7:00 (NZDT) 
  

ASLIA is hosting an online discussion group for New Zealand Sign Language 
Interpreters currently working in the broadcast media domain. Media 

conferences are now becoming more accessible with interpreters working 
during press conferences related to emergency events and the current COVID-

19 pandemic. This forum is an invitation to interpreters from New Zealand 
currently working in this environment to share experiences and strategies, with 

Julie Judd and Daniel Hately from Victoria, Australia. 
 

Please register your attendance on the ASLIA website and you will be sent the 
online link to the Zoom platform. This is a free event. 

 

 

 

 


